



9650 Rockville Pike Bethesda, MD 20814-3996

American Society for Biochemistry and Molecular Biology.

HERBERT TABOR Editor

November 25, 2008

Dr. Peter C. Heinrich Institut fur Biochemie Universitatsklinikum Aachen Pauwelstrasse 30 D-52074, Aachen Germany

Dear Peter:

I note with regret that your term on the Editorial Board has come to an end. I want to thank you for all of your work on the Editorial Board, both on behalf of all the Associate Editors and for myself. We express our sincere appreciation for all of the time and effort that you so generously contributed to the Journal. We all know that we could depend on your careful and thoughtful evaluation of each manuscript. All of us will miss having you on the Board.

I hope that you will be willing to review an occasional manuscript, especially if it is the revised version of one that you had seen previously.

Sincerely,

Herb

HT:bdm

Many Thanks.